
Bowling competition

 www.freckletonparishchurch.org.uk  holytrinitychurchfreckleton  
    

 holytrinitychurchfreckleton  @holytrinityfrec   
     

Holy Trinity Church are hosting a 
crown green bowling competition at 

Freckleton Bowling Club on 
Saturday 14 September from 14:00.

The competition is open to adults and 
accompanied children.

Food and drink will be available.

Please register in advance if possible.

We hope you’ll join us on 14 September, 
anytime from 14:00 through to evening.

Open to everyone!
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